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One Arrested at Santa Cruz DUI Checkpoint 

Santa Cruz, Calif. – One arrested while conducting a DUI checkpoint on August 27, 

2021. 

The checkpoint was held at Ocean Street and Water Street from 10:00 pm and 2:00 am.  

483 vehicles were contacted.  

Checkpoint locations are based on a history of crashes and DUI arrests. The primary 

purpose of checkpoints is not to make arrests, but to promote public safety by deterring 

drivers from driving impaired. 

The Santa Cruz Police Department  is committed to keeping the public safe when they 

are traveling. 

Enter Police or Sheriff’s Department will hold another DUI/Driver’s License checkpoint  

Funding for this checkpoint was provided by a grant from the California Office of Traffic 

Safety, through the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration. 
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